
 

 

 

 

 

 OPEN HOUSE  

United States and State of Illinois v. City of Cahokia Heights  
Clean Water Act Proposed Consent Decree 

 
The United States and State of Illinois will host an open house on January 15, 2025. 
The open house will be an opportunity to learn about the lawsuit against the City 
regarding sanitary sewer overflows in the City and the proposed Consent Decree to 
resolve the case. 

Attendees can speak with staff from the US Department of Justice, US EPA, the 
Office of the Illinois Attorney General’s Office, and Illinois EPA and ask questions 
about the case and the public comment process.   

 

January 15, 2025 
11am – 2pm 

Cahokia Public Library 
140 Cahokia Park Drive 

Sauget, IL 62206 
 

 

How Can I Learn More? 

• You can attend the open house on January 15.  
• You can read the full proposed Consent Decree here: 

www.justice.gov/enrd/consent-decrees. Download the Consent Decree to see 
all of the appendices.  

• EPA’s administrative orders and inspection reports for sewer problems in the 
Metro East can be found here: https://www.epa.gov/il/communities-east-st-
louis-area-and-sanitary-sewer-overflows 
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